
GEC DAHOD 

SMART INDIA INTERNAL HACKATHON 

 
It is hereby informed to all students of Government Engineering College Dahod that Smart India 

Internal Hackathon of our institute is arranged on 27th September, 2025. All interested student team 

have to register for the smart india internal hackathon as given in registration form. 

Last date of Registration is 26th September, 2025 at 5 pm. 

Registration form: https://forms.gle/BTTt2AKjU8FefgpT7 

 

The presentation and idea submission will be on 27th September, 2025 at 10 am at admin building, 

conference room. 

For more information meet to single point of contact: 

Dr Ishak sheikh 

M: 9427078457 

 


